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NOTES FROM THE OFFICE

We welcome our new Orchestra
Director, Ms. Caroline Poeggel,
to our team! Ms. Poeggel is a
graduate of Duquesne
University and is originally
from Sewickley, Pennsylvania.
She is eager to begin working
with our orchestra students in
grades 4 through 12. 

WELCOME 
MS. POEGGEL!

TARDY POLICY
A reminder that students must be IN CLASS by the 7:40
a.m. bell. Students who are not in class by that time
must sign in with Mrs. Snow in the attendance office and
will receive a tardy per the Student Handbook.

Nov. 23 - Half day of school (10:55 dismissal)
Nov. 24- Nov. 28- Thanksgiving Break- NO SCHOOL
Dec. 22- Half day of school (10:55 dismissal)
Dec. 23-Dec. 30- Winter Break- NO SCHOOL

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

REMINDER:

THE END OF THE 2ND 9
WEEKS GRADING PERIOD IS
JAN. 13,  2023

Jacob Landis, Manny
Garcia, Paige Petroskey,
Sophia Hahn, and Ava
LeMasters participated in
the Beaver County Chorus
Festival on Nov. 10, 2022.

NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY
This year, 76 juniors and seniors were eligible to apply
for membership to the Fort McIntosh Chapter of the
National Honor Society based on their GPA (grade-point
average).  Of those 76 students, 55 students applied for
membership, and 33 students were selected to be
inducted into NHS. We are very proud of these students
and their accomplishments in the Four Pillars of NHS:
Scholarship, Leadership, Character, and Service.

https://filecabinet2.eschoolview.com/9A44CBE0-EE80-4037-872D-54777D1E60ED/aae0ccdf-0d39-47a4-b197-7cb22b6ed963.pdf


OCTOBER BOBCATS OF
THE MONTH
Pictured: Sydney Chontos,
Annaka Najewicz, Georgia Engle,
Tessa Shaw

Winter sports are just getting started! Please check the ATHLETIC

SCHEDULES to attend games/matches and support our players. 

Follow us on Twitter (@BASD_Athletics) and Instagram

(@beaverbobcatsathletics).

ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT NEWS

ATTENTION SENIORSGUIDANCE NEWS
The high school guidance office is
here to help.

 Please click here for upcoming
events and general information. 

LOOK WHAT OUR AMAZING TEACHERS ARE UP TO!

BEAVER STUDENTS ATTEND STATE
LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE

Eight FBLA members attended the State Leadership
Conference at the Kalahari Poconos Resort. Members
included Avery Cutshall, Jocelynne Tindell, Elizabeth Paskey,
Gary Liu, Payton Cutshall, Titan Kretchmar, Heath Korcinsky,
and Cannon Hoback.

It's time to order your cap and gowns! You may place an order

anytime on jostens.com. Please see our website for more

information, 

English teachers Heather Bixler and Aimee
Firmani presented a lecture entitled "Lighting
a Scaffolded Path from Division and toward
Empathy, Understanding, and Action" at the
2022 National Council of Teachers of English
(NCTE) Annual Convention that was held on
November 17-20 in Anaheim, California.
Proposals underwent an extensive peer-
reviewed process, with each being
considered by at least four different
reviewers. 

Tom Driscoll applied for and received a $5,000
grant from NGPF (Next Gen Personal Finance).
NGPF is a non-profit dedicated  to the promotion of
Financial Literacy for students. Mr. Driscoll plans to
use the funds to purchase needed supplies to
enhance the real-world applications of the class.

Students Pictured: Anthony Tabone, Mo Mabin,
Lizzie Michael, and Joe Mollura

https://basdbobcats.com/main/calendar/
https://www.basd.k12.pa.us/HSGuidance.aspx

